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c. Recap Professional Development Week - A big thank you to many of you who 

attended the first annual USM Professional Development week. It was a great 

week for the USM! While we are still reviewing all the reports from last week’s 

activities, I wanted to share preliminary numbers with you.  

 Day 1 - Welcome panel and discussion, moderated by Chevonie 

Oyegoke with panelists; Chancellor Perman (USMO), Vice 

Chancellor Joann Boughman (USMO), President Pines (UMD), 

Dr. Ward (UMB) and Dr. Lushniak (UMD). 650 attendees 

a. Back to Campus session – 300 + attendees 

 Day 2 - 1,049 attendees 

 Day 3 - 717 attendees 

 Day 4 - 750 attendees 

 Day 5 - 350 attendees 

ii. We also had 190 attendees over 3 days for the various networking sessions 

where employees that logged in across the USM joined in networking (set 

up like speed dating) where each person had 3 minutes to introduce 

yourself, connect, and discuss whatever came to mind. It was a special 

treat for people to connect and share across the USM. 

iii. The committee is working together to review survey feedback and will 

report out next steps as a result of the campus survey effort.  

iv. We would also like to thank CUSS Chair, Dr. Shisheneh, for her thank 

you video on behalf of CUSS. The video celebrated the hard work of the 

committee that planned the events and encouraged continued collaboration 

across the Institutions with professional development. 

d. Thank you all for your hard work over this year and I hope you enjoy your 

summer. 

e. Feel free to ask any questions. I’ll be sure to pass them on to Chevonie Oyegoke. 

 

5. Chair’s Report 

a. Thanks to the hard work of BOR staff awards, 
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 LaVern reported that a draft of the CUSS voice-over marketing video should be 

available soon from the USM Marketing & Communications Office. 

 The members of the committee that were present at the meeting were supportive of 

combining with the BOR Staff Awards Committee to form the Outreach & Awards 

Committee. However, it was suggested that a mission statement, list of goals, and a 
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